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Federal Energy Regulatory Commission 
Office of Energy Projects 
Division of Dam Safety and Inspections 
New York Regional Office 
19 West 34th  Street-Suite 400 
New York, New York 10001 

December 20, 2010 

P-3127-MA, Ware Upper & Lower 

Attn: Chung Yao Hsu, P.E. 

Attached is a signed agreement that was executed by me and Caleb Slater of the Mass 
Division of Fisheries and Wildlife. This agreement, although not a formal resource 
agency recommendation, was executed as a result of negotiations between Caleb and 1, as 
a result of our Low Impact Hydro Institute certification. This letter is intended to inform 
you of the increase in stream flow at the Ware upper project and also is intended to 
inform you of Pioneer's recent LIHI certification. Please see the attached agreement, and 
the LIHI website for further clarification. If you have any questions please feel free to 
contact me at the above number. 

Sincerel 

ucas Wright, Owner 
Pioneer Hydro Electric Co. Inc. 
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